
CoF Club Council Meeting Minutes, April 20, 2023 

❖ Meeting came to order at 12:05 pm 

❖ Attendees: Josh Waier, Jacob Taylor, Noah Sorseth, Ryan Walker, Lok Mani Sapkota, Brooke 

Harrington 

Club Reports 

❖ OSU SAF – Held final tree planting event and now working on tree farm maintenance. OSAF 

meeting plans underway for May meeting in Canyonville Seven Feathers Casino. Coordinating 

some guest speakers including the Forest Service, Vanessa Petro (ODF) and Brent Klumph 

(Research Forest). 

❖ FSG – Took a tour of Crestmont Farms at last meeting. Crestmont would like to do another 

meeting in the future. Planning to have a “walk-n-talk” in Peavy Aboretum with Dave Hunter 

(Mieke’s Dad) who is a professional forester.  

❖ IFSA – Held a successful regional meeting over spring break. Currently working on onboarding 

new club officers.  

❖ Forestry Club – Conclave was a big success and OSU came in first place! Spring term will be 

focused on onboarding new officers, general meetings and woodcuts.  

o Side note that Noah is an ASOSU Officer and shared info about a sustainability grant 

available for a sustainability initiative to schools and surrounding areas. Could be 

applicable for student clubs and he can provide more information.  

❖ SAFE – Working on identifying some guest speakers. Recently heard from OSU Grad Student 

Stephanie Winters spoke at a recent meeting. 

 

Topics of discussion: 

❖ IdealLogic Training – Brooke spoke with Dante regarding the possibility of receiving some 

training. He advised that there is required training for all club officers. His suggestion is that all 

officers complete this training (which has been updated) and then if there are still questions or 

need for clarification, we can schedule a time for him to work with the group. Brooke will check 

with Dante to see if there is a possibility of Officers who have completed the training to go 

through the updated training modules again. 

❖ SAF will be talking with Brooke and Amy about the upcoming Career Fair. 

❖ Next meeting (likely final meeting of 2022-23) rescheduled for May 18th at noon in PFSC 241 and 

on Zoom. Agenda to follow. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:30 pm. 


